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Closure of Safe Deposit Lockers at HSBC Bentong Branch, 
HSBC Raub Branch and HSBC Kuala Terengganu Branch 
 
 
 
1 November 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
We wish to inform that the Safe Deposit Locker (SDL) services at the following HSBC Bank 

(M) Bhd branches will no longer be accessible from 1 November 2021 onwards.  

 

 

1 HSBC Bank (M) Berhad – Bentong Branch (BTG) 

2 HSBC Bank (M) Berhad – Raub Branch (RUB) 

3 HSBC Bank (M) Berhad – Kuala Terengganu Branch (KTR) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us via LiveChat feature through the following 

link: https://www.hsbc.com.my/contact/ from Monday – Friday (9am – 9pm) or your 

Relationship Manager. Alternatively, you may also contact our HSBC Customer Services 

Team at 1300 88 1388 or +603 8321 5400 (International) for further assistance. 

 

Thank you.  

https://www.hsbc.com.my/contact/

